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7" January 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

Your child will receive their GCSE mock exam results on Monday 14" January 2019 and you
are invited to attend a Parents’ Evening on Wednesday 16" January between 4.30 and 7.00
to discuss their results. The evening will give you the opportunity to ask questions and

discuss any strategies that will support your child as they prepare for the challenges of their
final GCSE examinations.

Please return the reply slip attached confirming your attendance so that pupils can make
appointments with their teachers at a time that is convenient for you. Appointment slots for
all subjects will last approximately 5 minutes and it is advised that a five minute gap
between each appointment is left to avoid overlap and maintain the smooth running of the
evening.

Should you wish your son/daughter to attend please would you ensure he/she remains with
you throughout the evening and they wear full school uniform.

Please arrive 10 minutes before your first appointment in order to complete an online
survey regarding your child’s education. Alternatively you may wish to complete the survey
at home as it can be accessed via www.asdti.com, select Surveys from the menu, click on
Parent & Carer Perceptions Survey and key in the following log-in details:

Login ID: 1442
Password: s95887

Alternatively, the QR code below will open the survey directly.
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Our aim is to ensure every child achieves their full potential and develops the skills
necessary to be successful. However, the support of parents cannot be underestimated and
we look forward to working in partnership with you to support your child over the next few
months.

Many thanks for your continued support.

WA adian

Mrs M Hatton Mrs J Cadman
Head of Year 11 Assistant Headteacher

Y11 PARENTS EVENING 16th January 2019

REPLY SLIP

Name of Pupil Form

1/ We will be attending Parents Evening
| / We will not be attending Parents Evening

Parent/Guardian Signature:

Date:
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